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To Oregon Lawmakers: 

 

I hope that you will be a yes vote for House Bill 3202, in order to protect our 

ecosystem against the damages caused by light pollution. 

 

It’s time for Oregon to get to work to address this issue. This simple bill will help 

protect migratory birds as well as help ensure a vibrant ecosystem that benefits 

humans too.  Human brains require dark skies and research has indicated a lack of 

darkness is responsible in many human conditions.  It is currently within our ability to 

aid nature and ourselves by limiting or restricting light pollution. 

 

Protecting our night skies while we still have them is easier than trying to restore 

them once they are gone. 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Pamela  

Benton 


